
                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 

Weekly News 
10th        
May       
2019       

Daisy Class

Sports day
We are really looking forward to 
our Daisy Sports Day on Monday 
20th May. It will be taking place 

in the Daisy playground at 
10:45am for AM children and 

2:25pm for PM children.
Please speak to the Daisy team if 

you have any questions. 

Fairytale Dress up Day
On Friday 24th May we will be 

celebrating our Nursery Rhyme topic 
with a dress up day! Children can 
come to school dressed as any 

nursery rhyme character! 
Ideas: Jack or Jill, any of the characters in 
Old MacDonald, the mouse in Hickory, Little 

Bo Peep, sheep/lamb from Baa Baa, Mary 
Mary... the choice is yours! Please do not go 
to any trouble for costumes, just use what 

you have!

Sound of the week  'r'
This week we explored the 

nursery rhyme 'row, row, row 
your boat' and explored 'r' as 
our sound of the week too. We 

thought of lots of fantastic 
things beginning with 'r'. We 
thought of rug, river, run, and 
even spotted 'r' in our names! 

Story Storks!
We were very lucky to have had 
such a fantastic Story Storks 

workshop this Friday. We had so 
much fun watching and taking part 

in the story of The Gingebread 
Man. Thank you to those of you 
that attended, we hope you had 

fun with your children!  

Library Books
Please make sure that library books 

are returned to school each 
Thursday in order to choose a new 
one. Your child will not be able to 

choose a new book if library books 
are not being returned. 

Also please make sure you are 
checking book bags daily for any 

important information. 

Nursery Rhymes
This week we explored the 

nursery rhyme - 'row, row, row 
your boat' We used the 

different animals in 'row, row, 
row your boat' to help us with 
our counting of one more and 

one less. 


